GALLAUDET COLLEGE WASHINGTON, D. C.

PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

TELEPHONE, LINCOLN 2450

August 1, 1934

Mr. L. O. Janeck 13 North Second Street Yakima, Washington

My dear Mr. Janeck:

I had a letter this morning from Kenneth Nelson, one of our students who has no parents and who is in very great need of assistance this coming year in finishing up his work with us, with the request that I tell you something about him and ask your aid for his benefit.

Mr. Nelson is a good student and is depending almost entirely on his own efforts to get through college. We hope that he will be able to finish next June. While the State of Washington supplies actual bus fare, he has no way of paying for clothing and incidental expenses while here except through his own efforts.

He is a very persistent young man and I believe he will make his own way after his graduation, but this will be the crucial year for him. If you have funds at your disposal, he would appreciate your help.

Yours very truly,

Percinal Race.

Percival Hall

President